
 

                                                                                        
     

                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jaguar News 
Tri-County Early College #TCECProud October 23, 2018 

 

REMINDERS 
 

Flu Vaccines: Tuesday, October 30 

TCCC Halloween Party: Wednesday, 

October 31 

Fall Pictures: Thursday, November 1 

Midterm Portfolio Presentations: 

November 5-8 

Veteran’s Day Program: November 8 

Veteran’s Day Holiday: November 12 

Fall Formal: Saturday, November 17 

Thanksgiving Holidays: November 

21-23 

**Progress Reports will be given 

out during Midterm Portfolio 

Presentations November 5-8.  

Parents and students will receive 

current college and high school 

standings at that time.   

 

 

 

 

     

 

   

 

If it’s important to you, you’ll find a 

way. If it’s not, you’ll find excuses.  

                                              -Unknown

     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JAGUAR UPDATES 

LOOK SHARP! 

TCEC is currently selling athletic gear as a 

fundraiser for its sports program. This year we have 

gear available through two on-line stores. Get 

great gear at a good price while supporting TCEC 

Athletics and showing your school spirit!  Our goal 

is that each TCEC student buys or sells three total 

items.   

X-Grain - http://stores.inksoft.com/WS5260 

FanCloth - 

http://shop.fancloth.com/28906/394834 

 

 

Veteran’s Day Ceremony 

 

Tri-County Early College will hold its 

annual Veteran’s Day program Thursday, 

November 8, at noon in the Enloe 

Multipurpose Room.  All TCEC families 

are invited to attend.  If you would like to 

have your loved ones who are currently 

serving or have served in the past to be 

recognized during this ceremony, please 

fill out an information sheet and return to 

Mrs. Cheek by Monday, November 5th.  

These sheets are available at the front 

desk. 

 

 

 TCCC’s annual Halloween Celebration will be held on Wednesday, October 31st at 11:30am in 

the Enloe Multipurpose Room.  TCEC Students must report to their college classes and may 

only attend if their college professors give them permission to do so.  Students may wear 

their costumes to school all day if they wish.   

 

http://stores.inksoft.com/WS5260
http://shop.fancloth.com/28906/394834

